
 

 

A RESOLUTION PROVIDING TOWN MANAGER WITH DIRECTIONS RELATED TO ORANGE COUNTY BOARD 
OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS INTEREST IN SITING SOUTHERN BRANCH LIBRARY ON TOWN PROPERTY 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Carrboro has had a longstanding interest in the siting a new Orange County 
branch library in Town; and 

WHEREAS, the Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) has received a report from its staff that identifies 
Carrboro Town property at 203 S. Greensboro Street as a preferred site for the new library; and  

WHEREAS, the BOCC has directed its Manager, Bonnie Hammersley, to communicate with Town 
Manager, David Andrews regarding site acquisition options. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Aldermen of the Town of Carrboro  

1.  

2. . 

 

This the 6th day of October in the year 2015. 
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